
Dear ENERGY STAR Partner, Power Supply Manufacturer, or Other Interested Party: 
  
As you may know, many organizations around the world are interested in encouraging the manufacture, use, and 
purchase of energy-efficient power supplies. Attached is a letter from the US Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA), co-signed by other international organizations, indicating strong international support for one efficiency test 
procedure for single voltage external AC/DC power supplies. EPA and its international counterparts strongly 
encourage manufacturers and other industry representatives to comment on the latest draft of the test procedure, 
which addresses both active and standby mode efficiencies, by Friday, January 16, 2004. An English version of 
the test procedure and sample test report are attached for your review. A Chinese version will be made available 
shortly at www.energystar.gov/productdevelopment and www.efficientpowersupplies.org. Additional details follow in 
the attached letter. 
  
Thank you and please feel free to contact me with any questions. Happy Holidays! 
  
Best regards, 
  
Andrew Fanara 
ENERGY STAR Program 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
fanara.andrew@epa.gov 
ph 202-343-9019 
fax 202-343-2200 
Please visit www.energystar.gov 
  
 


